YOUR MISSIONARY TO HIMALAYAN KINGDOM

Dear Pastors and Church Members | October 2018

We Himalayans would like to bring Greetings to all of you in the name of Our Lord
Savior Jesus Christ.

We always thank the Lord Almighty God for all of your continued and much needed
prayers and support to our ministry. It is through your faithful support we as a missionary
team are able to travel constantly and share the Gospel throughout many regions of the
Himalayan Mountains.

Many times in areas and villages we face different kinds of situations and hardship from
~ Satan trying to stop us from spreading the Gospel. But praise God He is still on the throne.

Mercy home (Orphanage)-- Some of our students: This year Priscilla has completed
her High School and has already started college. Now Samuel will be completing High
School also this year. All of the other children are doing well and have completed their

2nd term exams. Thank you Lord.
Please continue to pray for Nathan and Jonathan they have been fighting sicknesses on and
off being on medication most of the time.

Bhutan Country. --Through your prayers we now have the land for our Cemetery.
From this point on we can bury our Brothers and Sisters in Christ knowing they are now
with the Lord. |

Please pray for myself after coming home from my last trip. For weeks I was with fever and
very weak. [ am still not fully recovered. Also please pray for our financial needs for the

ministry.
Thank you again for your faithfulness as we remember you in our prayers as we continue

in His great commission.

God bless you.

His Servant

Vito Aomi
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